
 

Update: Mpumalanga PHSDSBC  
 

On 28 February 2020, the Mpumalanga PHSDSBC tabled draft policies (listed below) for consultation 

and submission of inputs. The inputs will be discussed at the next Chamber meeting scheduled for 17 

March 2020. Members are requested to access the policies from PSA’s Nelspruit Office and submit  

inputs to Nomfundo.mlangeni@psa.co.za or fax 013 741 7505.  

 

• Recruitment and Selection – DOH 

• Provincial Employee Sport and Recreation (ES&R) Policy – DOH 

• Food Service Standard Operating Procedures – DOH 

• Guidelines on the Education and Training of Nurses – DOH 

• Draft Translation Policy – DOH 

• PHSDSBC Resolution 3/2019 – Amendments to an Agreement on Payment of Annual 

Statutory Registration Fees in Respect of Health and Social Development Professionals. 

 

Payment of Annual Statutory Registration fees: Health and Social Development 

Professionals - Resolution 3/2019 

According to the Resolution, it was agreed that the employer will introduce a payment mechanism for 

the registration fees by means of Persal for statutory bodies as mandatory in the Health and Social 

Development Sector. The employer shall deduct the registration fee by means of a one-month 

deduction within such a year for registration and to make payment to the SANC. According to the 

employer and the SANC, there are employees who had not paid the registration fees for the past few 

years, and that causes a challenge for the new registration of these professionals. The employer has 

been requested to provide a name list for those affected to the next Chamber meeting. All PSA 

members who received letters from the employer indicating that they have been deregistered by the 

SANC owing to non-compliance in the past year/s are requested to submit their names to PSA’s 

Nelspruit Office with such proof.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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